
 

Notice No: 1164          Date: 06-08-2024 

NOTICE 

All the stakeholders of this institution are hereby notified that 

Freshers Orientation Programme will be held on 07.08.2024 from 

11:30 a.m. at Room No. 19. Additionally, it is further notified 

that the NEP Sem I classes for the new session 2024-25 will start 

on and from 07.08.2024. All are requested to be present on 

07.08.2024 sharp at 11:00 a.m.  

                                                                                 

 

 

 

                                                                                
                  Officer-in-Charge 
       Dr. A. P. J. Abdul Kalam Government College 
           New Town, Rajarhat, Kolkata – 700156 

           
               

                                                                                      


